
 

 
 
FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE  
(map attached) 

 
Southbound lane closure on John Young Pkwy between MLK Blvd and 

King St expected to be lifted by Friday, November 11 
 
Kissimmee, Fla. (Friday, November 4, 2022) –Toho Water Authority (Toho) is announcing that the 
closure to the left-hand southbound lane on John Young Pkwy between MLK Blvd and King St is 
expected to be lifted by Friday, November 11 (please see map). The sewer repairs have been completed. 
Area restoration will commence the week of November 7. Schedules could vary according to weather 
and other unforeseen circumstances.  
 
Motorists and pedestrians are urged to use caution when approaching these areas, as workers will be 
present and speed limits may be reduced and sidewalks possibly closed and diverted. Signage will be 
placed as needed to keep the traveling public informed of the project. 
 
For more information, please call our Customer Service at 407-944-5000 or visit our News & Alerts 
section on tohowater.com for more project details and updates. 
 

### 
 

 
Established in October 2003 by a special act of the Florida legislature, Toho Water (Toho) is the largest 
provider of water, wastewater and reclaimed water services in Osceola County. Toho currently serves 

over 150,000 customers in Kissimmee, Poinciana and unincorporated areas of Osceola County. 
 
 
 



 


